
TOWN OF JACKSON 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

September 1, 2015 

 

The Town of Jackson Planning Board met on September 1, 2015 at the Town Hall at 7:30 pm with the 

following people in attendance: 

 

Board members:    

 Noel Hanf, Chairman 

 Doug Gordon     

 Irene Headwell     

 Mark Mahoney       

 Norma Nilsen     

 Jamie Nolan          

 John Tully      

 

 

MINUTES 

 

A motion was made by Tully, seconded by Nilsen to approve the August 11, 2015 minutes as amended. 

Motion carried in favor, 6-0.   

 

WASHINGTON COUNTY (TRANSFER STATION) 

 

Washington County and Earth Waste Systems have still not arrived at final agreement about the 

Transfer Station boundaries. The public hearing continues to remain open. A motion was made by 

Mahoney, seconded by Gordon, and passed 7-0 to approve the following resolution:  That the deadline 

for approving or disapproving the application of Washington County (the “County”) to subdivide into 

two lots the parcel of land in the Town of Jackson on which the County’s Transfer Station is located is 

hereby extended for approximately three additional months, from September 14, 2015 to the December 

Planning Board meeting, expected to be held on December 1, 2015, provided that Washington County 

consents to such extension on or before September 14, 2015, and provided further that if Washington 

County does not so consent, such application is hereby denied, effective September 14, 2015. 

 

PLANNING QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

14% of the questionnaires have been completed and returned. The Clerk hopes to have all of the data 

ready for review by the October Planning Board meeting. Anyone who wishes to submit their input may 

still do so. The questionnaire is still available on the Town’s website. 

 

PLANNING BOARD MEETINGS 

 

 Due the General Election scheduled on Tuesday, November 3
rd

, the Planning Board will 

move their November meeting to Tuesday, November 10
th

. 

 A discussion was held to consider starting Planning Board meetings at 7 pm starting in 2016. 

No final decision was made. 

 

Adjourned at 8:16 pm.  

 



Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tammy Skellie-Gilbert  

Planning Board Clerk 

 

 
Regular Meeting:  Tuesday, October 6, 2015 at 7:30 pm 

 

 


